Barcelona, the l4th May 1968.

Mister Bill Ryan,
c/o. Ker & Downey, White Hunters,
Nairobhi,6 Kenya.

Dear Mister Ryan,

Our mutual friend, Mister H.C.E. Downes, of Lbnaon, was kind encugh
to let me have your address and his introduction to you.

Mister Downes assured me that you will be able to help me in the
preparation of a safari in your Africa.

I would like to go hunting and photographing with two couples of
friends, the next month of February. As a matter of fact, I should
like to be in Nairobi on February lst. 1968.

I have beern an experienced hunter in Africa and I have shot all the
possible animals in French Africa. I have never been in Kenva hefore.
One animal is lacking in nmy "tableau de chasse”, the rhincoceros, and
I do not know if it is possible to have one now.

My other four, or may be five, friends are only interested in a
photographic safari. Personally, I am interested in taking pictures
of everything , but shoot the Rhino.

I should very much like to receive some kind of budget for a safari
like this, for a duration ¢f two or three weeks.

I am joining you my address in Spain, where I shall stay for the
whole Summer, and I beg your pardon if I ask too much of you.

Woure sincerely,

P/S.~ My address in Spain is?

¢/o. Don Juan Recagno,
Roselldn, 154 ~ BARCELONA.
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